
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We are excited to bring some great news to you! Your child has been selected to participate in 

Digitability’s award-winning, work-ready training program. Digitability, in partnership with The 

Pennsylvania Office of Vocational Rehabilitation (OVR), will provide free workplace readiness 

training services to students in your child’s classroom.  

 

Your child will now have access to Digitablity’s world class training and will develop both 

marketable skills and the social and economical capacity for employment.  

 

We ask that all families please complete the attached permission slip. All information collected 

related to each student will be treated as strictly confidential, and will not be shared with any 

individual or organization other than OVR. This information is used to ensure that OVR is in 

compliance with federal and state requirements, providing services to the population the funding 

is designated to serve (students with disabilities ages 14-21). Giving your child permission to 

participate in this program will not impact any benefits your child is receiving.  

 

Digitability believes in the importance of parent involvement and creating a collaborative 

ecosystem to support our students. Digitability will be hosting online information sessions 

throughout the year to support parents during their child’s transition planning. We will ask your 

school to send home notices as we schedule these info sessions.  

 

Please feel free to visit the Digitability website at digitability.com to learn more about our 

program or subscribe to our newsletter, The Advocate at digitability.com/newsletter 

 

Thank you for your advocacy! When you advocate for your child, you are advocating for children 

everywhere. We appreciate you! 
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